
 
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 12:44 PM 
To: ; Mari Chakryan < > 
Subject: ACCC/A/2023/4 (Armenia) - request for advice on draft Law “On EIA and Expertise” 
 
Dear Mari, 
 
I hope you are well. 
 
In the course of its review of the draft Law “On EIA and Expertise”, the Compliance Committee has 
identified a number of points which it considers will be important for the Republic of Armenia to 
take into account prior to finalizing the draft Law. 
 
The Compliance Committee will however require further time to finalize its comments on the draft 
Law. 
 
I would therefore be grateful if you could inform me of the timeframe, once known, for the next 
steps in the legislative procedure in order that the Committee’s advice may be duly taken into 
account prior to the finalization of the draft Law. 
 
Please do not hesitate to let me know if it would be helpful to have a phone call to discuss. 
 
With kind regards, 
Fiona 
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